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Green Bus and Wheel-Trans Green Bus Program Update  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 14, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Receive this Green Bus and Wheel-Trans Program Update for information; 

 
2. Direct staff to report back to the TTC Board in January 2023 on the status of the 

eBus procurement through the CEO’s Report; and 
 

3. Endorse continued efforts to develop a financial mechanism through which the TTC 
can reallocate operating budget savings, from fleet electrification and other 
innovation and sustainability initiatives, to use as direct offsets for TTC operating 
budget expenditures and to secure funds for repayment for recoverable capital debt 
financing to self-fund implementation of the TTC’s Innovation and Sustainability 
Program. 

 

Advice and Other Information 

The TTC Board adopted the following member motions: 

The TTC Board request staff to review and evaluate durable seat covering options that 
are easily cleaned and maintained. 
 
 


